
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation 
 

 

 

The regular Commission on Disabilities meeting scheduled for 
February 13, 2020 been canceled for lack of quorum. 

 
There will be no Commission meeting in February 2020. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled for: 

 
 
DAY:   Thursday, March 12, 2020  
TIME:   12:30 – 2:00 PM  
LOCATION:  Fifth Floor Redwood Conference Room 
   701 Ocean Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 
 

For further information please contact the Commissions Office at 
(831) 454-2772.  
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